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February, 2025 

 

Changes in Staffing to Class 1MR 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to you today to inform you of an upcoming change in staffing for class 1MR.  

 

As you will already be aware, Mrs Molyneux shares the role of our school SENDCO with Miss Patterson. 

With Miss Patterson going on maternity leave, Mrs Molyneux will be stepping out of class in order to be a 

full-time SENDCO.  

 

Mrs Evans, an experienced and skilled teacher who has worked at Springwell previously, will be joining 

Mrs Roche in 1MR. I appreciate that this change may unsettle you, but please be assured that Mrs Evans is 

familiar with our school routines and expectations and is experienced in Y1. Mrs Evans will be a fantastic 

addition to the Y1 team.  

 

This change is effective from after half term. The week will look as follows:  

 

Monday and Tuesday  Mrs Evans  

Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday  

Mrs Roche  

 

Miss Edge, the Class TA, remains unchanged and will be full time Monday to Friday. 

 

 
Thank you for your understanding and support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tom Hanlon 

Assistant Headteacher 
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